

Acknowledgement of Graduate Bulletin Information

It is the responsibility of each graduate student to read the Graduate Bulletin, which is located on our webpage at:

https://education.campbell.edu/professional-education/graduate-programs/, and know the information in the bulletin as it relates to their program, graduation, comp exams, withdrawals, and policies and procedures of the School of Education and Campbell University. Although my advisor, professors, and School of Education staff members will provide guidance, it is my responsibility to take the initiative in seeking information and assistance.

	/ /
Signature	Date
Print Name	